
      ​1st Annual Tiger 5k Run 
 October 24, 2020 

                    $25 entry fee/ $20 for Students 
 

Straughn High School Cross Country team is hosting 
a 5K fundraiser located behind the Covington County 
Track Complex on Highway 55 in Andalusia, Alabama. 
 
Please Pre-Register by October 1st to guarantee your shirt.  Forms 
are available on the Straughn High School website: shs.cov.k12.al.us. 
Please mail all payments to SHS.  The address is on the registration 
form.  Medals will be given for winners of age groups. 
 
Onsite registration will begin at 7:00am on October 24th and end at 
7:45 am.  Race begins at 8:00. Packets for pre-registered runners can 
be picked up on Friday, October 23rd at the Covington County Track 
Facility from 4:00 to 6:00 pm or on race day. 
 
The trail is a dirt/grass course that runs through the 
woods and around a field.  It will begin behind the 
track facility and end close to the beginning of the 
course.  It will be a challenging 5k run.  
 
 
 


